
 
 
 
 
 

School Uniform Review 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Friends 
 
I am writing to inform you that the school will be reviewing the current school uniform and we 
will be surveying the school community to see which items of uniform require changing and 
those that will remain. 
 
Once we have surveyed parents and caregivers a committee will be formed with 4 Parent 
Representatives, Two Staff members, the Principal and one Assistant Principal. 
 
The committee will collate all the data responses received via the survey and proceed to 
contact distributors for samples and pricing which will provide some options.  These options 
will be communicated to the school community for feedback and suggestions. 
 
Decisions will then be made by the committee based on feedback received from the 
community and the costing and availability of distributors to supply items in a cost effective, 
timely manner. 
 
Any uniform changes will be phased in over a two to three year period allowing plenty of time 
for current uniforms to be worn until they require replacing. 
 
Important note:  Final decisions concerning the school uniform changes will be made 
by the Principal in consultation with the School Board. 
 
Timeline for this process 
 
Term One Survey to School Community 
 
Term Two Formation of committee 
 
Term Three Final decisions on selected items and distributor/s 
 
Term Four Reviewed new items can be ordered for the beginning of Term One 2019 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rob Romeo 
Principal 
 
 
22 February 2018 
 
 
 
 


